Supplier information about the handling of presents

Dear Sir or Madam,
We would like to inform you about our new course of action regarding supplier presents.

Any type of presents or gratuities from suppliers to our employees (e.g. at Christmas time)
is a potential risk to influence the impartiality of our employees and suppliers.

As this is neither in your interest nor in ours, we kindly ask you to support us in our effort
and refrain from any presents for our employees without exception. Please note that we
advised all our employees to return any type of presents to the supplier.

Thanks a lot for your cooperation.

Hildesheim, 1. September 2017
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